
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal 
DATE: November, 2021
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Enrollment
5th-89
6th-95
7th-99
8th-116

Staff Professional Development
 On November 5th the high school and the middle school will be participating in a 
professional development on inclusion.       

Parent Teacher Conferences
5th grade participated in student led conferences which were a big hit and had a great 
turnout. Grades 6-8 had 100% turnout for appointments made for students who are 
struggling academically. We also had several parents drop in for the drop in time made 
available. 

Benchmark Testing
Benchmark testing for winter will begin around December 1st. We have given some of the 
ISAT Interim pre-post tests and have observed great growth in our data. 




